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Rucker’s Wholesale and Service Co. - RECALL [Food]

Uncle Bucks and Cahela’s Classic Candies Maple Nut candy peg bag

Unclassified Recall; The recall has been initiated due to the presence of an undeclared peanut ingredient.

The affected product is packaged in a 2.70z, clear bag with paper header card, both brands are UPC 7 52545
07101 3. This includes all best by codes 010116 through 020117,

The recalled Maple Nut candy was distributed nationwide in Bass Pro Shops and Cabela's stores.

Recommend notification of affected parties via phone, fax, or e-mail. Consumers who would like a refund,
or have questions may contact the company at 618-945-2411, or 800-663-1857 Mon — Fri 7:30AM — 4:30PM
CST, or email, customerservice@ruckerscandy.com Furthermore, if any recalled products are found, notify

this office at 317-233-8475.
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Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms
involved as a service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse
either the product or the company.

Rucker's Wholesale & Service Co. Issues Allergy Alert on Undeclared Peanut Ingredient in Uncle Bucks & Cabela's
Classic Candies Maple Nut Candy Peg Bags

For Immediate Release

February 23, 2016

Indi ana 2 North Merician Street  Indianapolis, IN 46204 | promote and provide

317.233.1325 tdd 317.233.5577

A State that Works www.statehealth.in.gov essenfial public health services.




Contact
Consumers

Rucker's Wholesale and Service Co.
618-945-2411 or 800-663-1857

Announcement

Rucker's Wholesale and Service Co. of Bridgeport, IL is voluntarily recalling all of Uncle Bucks and Cabela's
Classic Candies Maple Nut candy peg bag, due to the presence of an undeclared peanutingredient. People who
have an allergy to peanuts run the risk of serious or life threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product.

The recalled Maple Nut candy was distributed nationwide in Bass Pro Shops and Cabela's stores.

The affected product is packaged in a 2.70z, clear bag with paper header card, both brands are UPC 7 52545
07101 3. This includes all best by codes 010116 through 020117.

One allergic reaction to date has been reported in connection with this problem.

The recall was initiated following a consumer report of allergic reaction and Rucker's discovery that peanut was
not listed as an ingredient.

Consumers who would like a refund, or have questions may contact the company at 618-945-2411, or 800-663-
1857 Mon — Fri 7:30AM — 4:30PM CST, or email, customerservice@ruckerscandy.com

Consumers with an allergy to peanuts should not eat the product.
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